DRUMMING LESSONS ARE STARTING AT
MARKEATON PRIMARY SCHOOL
NEXT HALF TERM!

v DCP &5
DRUMS

£38.50 per half term for six 20 minute lessons

Lessons are run in small groups of 2-6 children, during school time,
on a weekly basis

Please enrol by 26th April for your child to secure their place.

If you would like your child to have drumming lessons, please visit our
safe and secure website to enrol!

Lessons will start week commencing 29th April

dcpdrums’colukZenrol!

For more info, please contact via email or phonel

www.dcpdrums.co.uk 07714021252 hello@dcpdrums.co.uk



